
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 
 

MDOT’s Digital Signature Program 
When to Use DocuSign vs. OneSpan 

 
 
On January 26, 2023, an e-mail was sent to users with instructions for requesting and accessing 
OneSpan using MILogin. 
 
ProjectWise users must continue to use DocuSign applications to sign documents, including 
contracts, bonds, and the Affidavit of Indebtedness forms, until the second OneSpan release, 
scheduled for April 6, 2023, which will include a ProjectWise integration. 
 
Any documents that are in process and have been signed with DocuSign will need to be completed 
using DocuSign. 
 
All new documents that do not involve ProjectWise should now be digitally signed using OneSpan. 
 
Contract Services Division is currently reviewing the processes for contracts, bonds, and the Affidavit 
of Indebtedness.  If it is determined that changes in the current processes are required, instructions 
will be posted as a Contractor Announcement and will be sent via GovDelivery to Bid Letting 
subscribers, prior to the April release of OneSpan with the ProjectWise integration. 
 
For questions regarding OneSpan, please contact MDOT-eSign@Michigan.gov. 
 
For questions regarding contracts and bonds, please contact MDOT-Awards@Michigan.gov. 
 
For questions regarding the Affidavit of Indebtedness, please contact MDOT-
Estimates@Michigan.gov. 
 
 
Lansing, MI 
02/2/2023 
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